Dear   _________: 

As you presumably know, we have requested information from you for use in conducting the evaluation contemplated by the contract between the University and the Union of Part-Time Faculty.  Since we have not received that information, we are electing to postpone the evaluation to the next semester in which you teach for us, as authorized by a recent supplemental agreement between the University and the Union, a copy of which is attached.  Also pursuant to that supplemental agreement, your next appointment to teach for us will be at your current PTF level.
                                                                Yours truly, 

                                                                ___________ 

cc:  Union of Part-Time Faculty 

